
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:   May 20, 2019 
 
To:   Pastors, Chancery Department Heads, and Principals   
 
From:   Diane Starkovich, Ph.D., Superintendent, Office of Catholic Schools 
 
Re:   Education Banquet Scholarships Awarded 

           

Thank you to the pastors, department heads and principals who nominated 
employees to receive a scholarship from the proceeds of the 2019 Archbishop’s 
Banquet for Catholic Education.  
 
In total, well over 125 employees were nominated.  Four scholarships were awarded 
to employees of our schools who have children enrolled in an Archdiocesan school, 
one scholarship was awarded to a Chancery employee who has a child enrolled in 
an Archdiocesan school and one scholarship was awarded to a parish employee who 
has a child enrolled in an Archdiocesan school. Congratulations to the following 
employees: 
 
Chancery Award: Nancy Von Hagel – Archdiocese of Atlanta Finance Dept. 
                                      Blessed Trinity Catholic High School 
 
Parish Award: Tara Strickland – Saint Jude the Apostle  
    Saint Jude the Apostle Catholic School 
  
School Awards:  Susan Arenson – St. Joseph Catholic School, Marietta 
    St. Pius X Catholic High School 
 
    Melinda Setchell – St. Joseph Catholic School, Marietta 
    Blessed Trinity Catholic High School 
 
    Jodi Stultz – Saint Jude the Apostle Catholic School 
    Christ the King Catholic School 
   
    Cynthia Launay-Fallasse – Our Lady of Mercy Catholic H.S. 
    Our Lady of Mercy Catholic High School 
 
Please mark your calendars for the 13th Annual Archbishop’s Banquet for Catholic 
Education, which is scheduled for Saturday, January 25, 2020. 


